
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
July 29, 2019 
 
Via Electronic Communication: ua-bor@alaska.edu, jndavies@alaska.edu 
 
University of Alaska Board of Regents 
PO Box 81781 
Fairbanks, AK 99708 
 
Dear Chair John Davies and Members of the University of Alaska Board of Regents: 
 
I write to share the Northwest Commission on Colleges and Universities’ (NWCCU) support for 
the students of Alaska and to express my continued concern with the ongoing funding challenges 
for the state’s institutions of higher learning.  
 
NWCCU is recognized by the United States Department of Education (USDE) and accredits 161 
institutions of higher education in Alaska, 
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On Friday, July 26, 2019, NWCCU was made aware of the Alaska Governor’s intention to 
present a proposal to the Board of Trustees on July 30, 2019 calling for specific cuts to auxiliary 
functions, administration, and athletics, consolidation of colleges, and expansion of fundraising 
activities.  
 
While NWCCU respects the right of all constituents to express their views, we require an 
-"*)3)"*)"2&("*&',"02-!"(#&:!(+*&!'&;+,%2))%&!+&<).)"2%. This independence is a '!,"*(2-!"(#&
+)9,-+)4)"2&'!+&)#-.-=-#-2$&(%&("&(00+)*-2)*&-"%2-2,2-!" (See NWCCU’s Eligibility Requirements 
4 and 7 at https://www.nwccu.org/accreditation/eligibility-requirements/).  
 
The Bylaws of the University of Alaska Board of Regents 
(https://www.alaska.edu/bor/policy/bylaws.pdf) specify that the “… =!(+*&6-##&=)&+)%3!"%-=#)&
'!+&21)&.!7)+"("0)&!'&21)&,"-7)+%-2$&(%&3+!7-*)*&=$&21)&>!"%2-2,2-!"&!'&21)&?2(2)&!'&@#(%8(&("*&
21)&#(6%&)"(02)*&3,+%,("2&21)+)2!AB The University of Alaska Board is vested with the 
responsibility to provide strategic direction and is to be held accountable for promises and 
obligations to students, the public, and NWCCU.  
 
NWCCU remains concerned about the long-


